
 
 

Report to UNMG Dean and Faculty Assembly: 
2021 Program Review of Certificate in Emergency Medical Technician - Basic 

 
During Fall 2021, The UNMG Curricula Committee evaluated the Program Review documents 
submitted by the UNMG Division of Education, Health, and Human Services. On 22 October 
2021, after careful consideration and discussion with the EHHS Division Chair, the Curricula 
Committee unanimously approved the Program Review for the Certificate in EMT Basic as 
submitted. 
 

The committee members noted that this PR was exceptionally well-written and 
organized and followed closely the PR Instrument. Additionally, there was consensus that it 
was one of the best PRs submitted in the current Curricula Committee's memory with 
regards to organization and content. The EHHS Division Chair was in attendance at the 
October meeting and committee members offered comments directly to the EHHS Chair 
based on their written evaluations of the PR. 
  
 Committee members requested the CC Chair share this Program Review with Division 
chairs as an example of a well-written and complete PR.  The committee is confident that 
the Certificate in EMT Basic continues to contribute to UNM Gallup’s mission to the region, 
even as we navigate ongoing global, national, and regional challenges. 
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